
February 8, 2018  
 
 
Dr. Scroggins, 
 
Congratulations! 
 
8 students from Mt. San Antonio College have been accepted to the Honors Transfer Council of 
California (HTCC) 18th Annual Research Conference.  Over 300 students from 40 California 
community colleges will be presenting their research at UC, Irvine on Saturday, April 7, 2018 
and we invite you and your campus colleagues to attend the conference. 
 
Your Honors Coordinator Heidi Lockhart and Honors Counselor Linda Diaz have done an 
exceptional job preparing these students and I commend your college for giving so much 
support to the honors program.  Your college is consistently represented by stellar students at 
our annual conference.  These students faced a very competitive application process and their 
abstracts were judged to be superior. 
 
In addition to all the work they do on your campus, Heidi and Linda are invaluable members of 
the HTCC Conference team.  Linda has served as our Treasurer and Registration Chair for our 
Conference for many years.  Heidi serves as this year's Communications Co-Chairs for our 
conference.  They have both worked hard to improve honors education for the more than 50 
member colleges of the Honors Transfer Council of California and the thousands of students 
who attend those colleges. 
 
HTCC Research Conference 
Saturday, April 7, 2018 
UC, Irvine Student Center 
8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jodi Balma 
President 
Honors Transfer Council of California 
 


